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Gearóid Cassidy 
DFP Assembly Section 
Clare House 
303 Airport Road West 
Belfast 
BT3 9ED 
 
Dear Gearóid,  
 
Review of the Sale of NAMA assets in Northern Ireland 
 
At its meeting on 4 November 2015, the Committee for Finance and Personnel received 
evidence from DFP officials, including the Permanent Secretary, in relation to the above 
Review.  
 
During this session it was agreed that the DFP officials will provide an urgent follow-up 
response to specific queries raised during the discussions in relation to the names of 
individuals being redacted from certain papers provided by the Department to date. It was 
also agreed that the DFP officials will provide follow-up clarification on what records DFP 
holds of conference calls between the previous DFP Ministers and NAMA/Department of 
Finance (Republic of Ireland) and on which departmental officials were present during these 
calls. 
 
For further detail on these follow up matters, the officials may wish to refer to the full 
transcript of the proceedings of the meeting which can be found at the following link: 
http://data.niassembly.gov.uk/HansardXml/committee-15673.pdf  
 
I should be grateful if the DFP response to these issues can be provided as soon as possible. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need for clarification.  
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Yours sincerely, 
 
Shane McAteer 

 
Shane McAteer 
Committee Clerk 
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